
 

Los Alamos Police Department 
 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Chief Sgambellone 

From: Commander Ballew 

Date: December 3, 2020 

Re: Liquor License Application # 1176652 

  

  

Chief Sgambellone: 

 

I have reviewed the application and conducted research on the premises in question (144 

Central Park Square). I did not discover any incidents reported at this location in reference to 

any alcohol related offenses.  

 

The distance to the nearest school (Children's Montessori School, 1060 Nuggett) is 

approximately 2,640 feet. The distance to the nearest church (Job of Pochaiv Orthodox 

Church, 1319 Trinity Dr) is approximately 1,584 feet. The distance to the nearest military 

installation (Kirtland Air Force Base, Albuquerque) is approximately 100 miles. 

 

 

Due to the information listed above, the Los Alamos Police Department does not have any 

issues with this application. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Commander Preston Ballew 
 

 

ATTACHMENT C




